
 
July 1, 2020 

To,        

Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited 
P.J Towers, 1st Floor,   
Dalal Street,    
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

Ref: Securities and Exchange Board of lndia (Prohibition of lnsider Trading) Regulations, 2015 

Scrip code: 512020 

 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 
 
This is further to our letter dated March 24, 2020 for intimating that the trading window for the purpose 

of dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed from March 31, 2020 till 48 hours from 

the declaration of the audited financial results for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2020 as 

approved by the Board of Directors and filed with Stock Exchanges.  

Nevertheless, bearing in mind the closure of trading window for the quarter ended June 30, 2020, the 

trading window for the purpose of dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed even after 

audited financial results for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2020 are declared and approved by 

the Board of Directors and filed with Stock Exchanges. 

The date of meeting of the Board to approve the audited financial results for the quarter and year ended 

March 31, 2020 will be informed in due course.  

Accordingly, all designated persons are advised not to trade in the securities of the Company during the 

aforesaid period of closure of trading window.  

We request you to kindly take the above on record.  

Thanking You, 

 
Yours Faithfully, 

For Saraswati Commercial (India) Limited 

  

Avani Sanghavi 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 


